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The Stubbo Solar project is a 400-megawatt (MW) renewable energy project that was
approved by the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment in July 2021. It is
being built across 1,250 hectares of mostly cleared grazing land, 10km north of Gulgong.
The main site entrance is via Blue Springs Road. 
 
The project is expected to create up to 400 jobs during construction, up to 10 ongoing jobs
and contracting opportunities for local businesses. 
 
Preconstruction works commenced in late 2022, with road upgrade and internal access
roads being completed the first half of 2023. 
 
Our site mobilisation efforts began in mid-July over several months, which included the
development of a site compound for our project team as well as material being delivered to
site. 
 
Our site offices and facilities were completed at the end of September and the switchyard
and solar project earthworks, which commenced in parallel with the site establishment
works and will be ongoing for the remainder of 2023.
 
We began installing solar panels in late October with over 2,000 installed to date.
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Follow us on Facebook
facebook.com/StubboSolar
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Our Gulgong office (79b Herbert Street)  
will be closed on 

23 December 2023 and re-open on
2 January 2024

Sharing the benefits of the Stubbo Solar project
A Social Investment Program (SIP) has been established during construction of the Stubbo Solar
project to support the Gulgong community. 

Funding is available to not-for-profit organisations in Gulgong for projects, events or facility
upgrades.

If you, or someone you know, are part of a not-for-profit organisation and would like to apply for
funding under the Stubbo Solar SIP, please contact the Community Engagement team at
info@stubbsolar.com.au.

Some of the organisations we have supported in 2023


